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MEMORANDUM TO: Stephen Beckett, ADM 
    Public Safety Division 
 
FROM:    Bruce Herridge, Director 
    Ontario Police College 
 
DATE:   January 21, 2016 
 
SUBJECT:   Elder Abuse Conference  
    April 26 – 28, 2016 
 

 
 
The Ontario Police College (OPC), in cooperation with Law Enforcement Agencies 
Protecting Seniors (LEAPS), is pleased to offer the 2016 Elder Abuse Conference on 
April 26-28, 2016. 
 
This conference is designed for police officers dealing directly with senior’s issues, 
criminal investigators, administrators and front-line specialists. The conference 
represents our commitment to continued education and awareness of law enforcement 
issues and working in partnership with community stakeholders.   
 
The cost for this conference including meals and accommodations is $190 per person.  
Each service will be responsible for the travel costs of their members. 
 
This year’s conference will address issues such as Changing Face of Domestic 
Violence with Older Adults, Sexual Abuse in Long Term Care facilities and Public 
Guardian and Trustee – Investigations Unit. 
 
Registration is open to all service personnel and is subject to minimum/maximum 
numbers.  Overnight accommodations are limited and subject to availability. Please fax 
the completed registration form to the OPC Registrar at: 519-765-1519 by April 8, 2016, 
or via e-mail at opcregistrar@ontario.ca.  Joining instructions, agenda and application 
forms will be available on our web site http://www.opcva.ca. 
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Elder Abuse Conference Dates: 

• April 26, 2016 from 1:00 pm – 4:30 pm 
• April 27, 2016 from 8:30 am – 4:30 pm 
• April 28, 2016 from 8:30 am – 12:00 noon 

     
If you have any questions, please contact – Dale Jenkins, Conference Coordinator at 
519-773-4222 or via email Dale.Jenkins@ontario.ca. 
 
Please share this announcement with all Chiefs of Police, the Commissioner of the OPP 
and the Chairs of all Police Services Boards. 
 

 
Bruce Herridge, O.O.M., BA, MBA 
Director 
 

 



 

 

ONTARIO POLICE COLLEGE 

MINISTRY OF COMMUNITY SAFETY AND CORRECTIONAL SERVICES 

RREEGGIISSTTRRAATTIIOONN  FFOORRMM  

Fully completed registration form must be received before April 8, 2016 

Phone: 519-773-4278    Fax: 519-765-1519  e-mail: opcregistrar@ontario.ca 
 

COURSE NAME Elder Abuse Conference 

 
CONFERENCE DATE AND TIME April 26-28, 2016 

 
REGISTRATION TIME 0900 – 1300 hrs. April 26, 2016 

COURSE LOCATION Ontario Police College 

SEMINAR INFORMATION www.opcva.ca 
  

 

 

    

Surname (if other name previously used write in brackets)  First Name Middle Name 

 

 Male         

Employer:  Ontario Provincial Police/Municipal Police Service/Other Female    Rank / Title 

   

Fax or e-mail address if confirmation required:   Student Number 

 

 
 
 
________________________________________  __________________________________________________ 
Signature (student)     Signature (Chief/OPP Commissioner/designate) 
 
NOTE: Submission of completed application presumes authorization from the applicant’s agency. 
 

 

METHOD OF PAYMENT:    CONFERENCE FEE:  $190.00 (includes meals and accommodations) 
 
 
 Police service members:  Invoices will be sent to each service 
 
 Non-Police service members: Please include cheque with registration (Payable to Minister of Finance) 
 
 MAILING ADDRESS: 
 

Attn:  Registration Office 
Ontario Police College 
P.O. Box 1190 
Aylmer ON  N5H 2T2 

 
 


